
ANNOUNCEMENT 

on Treasury Payments 

Dear Customer, please, get familiar with your rights and responsibilities mentioned in 

the 3rd paragraph of the 3rd article of RA Law on “Social Services Number” concerning: 

 Taxes 

 Fees 

 Mandatory Payments 

directed to the Treasury. 

To complete the payment process duly, it is also required to present: 

 The Taxpayer Identification Number (TIN), if your represent a corporate entity. 

 The Social Service Number (SSN), if you are an individual. In case of SSN absence, please, 

present a statement on not receiving a SSN. 

 

IT IS ESSENTIAL FOR RA CITIZENS TO HAVE A SSN, AS IT IS UNIQUE AND CANNOT BE CHANGED. 

  

ATTENTION!!! 

 

IN THE EVENT OF NOT PRESENTING A TIN OR SSN, YOUR PAYMENTS WILL NOT BE DIRECTED TO THE 

TREASURY AND MAY AROUSE ADDITIONAL LIABILITIES. 

 


